

31 March 2021

RE: SSAC2021-02: Revised Study Two Proposal for the Name Collision Analysis Project

Rod Rasmussen Chair, ICANN Security and Stability Advisory Committee

Dear Rod,

Thank you for the 2021 Revised Study Two Proposal for the Name Collision Analysis Project which was received by the Board Technical Committee (BTC) on 5 February. The BTC reviewed the proposal and accompanying documentation and shared them with the full Board for discussion and consideration.

On 25 March 2021 at the ICANN70 Regular Meeting of the ICANN Board, the Board passed Resolution 2021.03.25.11 – 2021.03.25.14 directing the Name Collision Analysis Project Discussion Group (NCAP DG) to proceed with Study Two as redesigned.

On behalf of the ICANN Board, I extend our thanks to the Security and Stability Advisory Committee (SSAC) and the Name Collision Analysis Project Discussion Group (NCAP DG) for the work and time devoted to preparing this proposal.

Thank you again for your efforts.

Regards,

Maarten Botterman

Chair, ICANN Board of Directors